
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Special meeting of the Board of Directors of 

North of the River Recreation and Park District scheduled for March 7, 2022 at 

5:30 p.m. at 3825 Riverlakes Drive, Bakersfield, California, and via WebEx has 

been cancelled. 

 

The next Regular meeting of the Board of Directors is scheduled for March 21, 

2022. 

 

Please contact the District Office at (661) 392-2000 should you have questions. 

 


